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RCSD Hosting First-Ever Esports Tournament for Elementary Students 

Who: 
Students from Roberto Clemente School No. 8, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. School No. 9, and Charles Carroll 
School No. 46

What: 
E-sports tournament 

When:
Saturday, March 23, 2024, 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  

Where:
Charles Carroll School No. 46
250 Newcastle Road
Rochester, NY 14610

Details:
The Rochester City School District will be hosting its first-ever Esports tournament for elementary students on 
Saturday, March 23, 2024.  Students from Roberto Clemente School No. 8, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. School 
No. 9, and Charles Carroll School No. 46 will be participating in a Mario Kart tournament. After some prelimi-
nary rounds, scores will be tallied, and the top two teams per school will advance to a championship round.  

In February, students from five secondary schools participated in a Rocket League tournament at Great Lakes 
Gaming in Rochester.  Rocket League is a sport-based video game featuring a soccer game with cars based 
on teamwork and outmaneuvering opponents. 

The District also has a Girls Who Game Club, made up of students from East Upper School, Edison Career 
and Technology High School, Mary McLeod Bethune School No. 45, and Montessori Academy School No. 53.  
The RCSD Girls Who Game Club has already received prestigious honors since its inception in 2021.  The 
team placed first in North America for its work toward a United Nations Sustainability and Development goal of 
affordable and clean energy and gender equality.  
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Students at World of Inquiry Celebrate Better World Day

Who:
Students from World of Inquiry School No. 58

What:
Better World Day

When: 
Friday, June 13, 2025, 1:30 p.m. 

Where:
World of Inquiry School No. 58
200 University Avenue
Rochester, NY 14605

Details:
Better World Day is a national event celebrating student projects designed to improve their communities and the world. 
Students work amongst themselves and collaborate with community partners to engage in meaningful service projects 
that reflect real-world learning and civic responsibility.

This year, eleventh-grade students at World of Inquiry chose to celebrate the cultural diversity of their school commu-
nity through a special event dubbed World Heritage Day. The event will feature games, crafts, music, food tastings, and 
opportunities for students, staff, and families to share cultural traditions and stories with personal significance.

Last year’s project saw students plant 1,967 tulip bulbs across the school campus, symbolizing the school’s founding year 
following the 1964 race riots.
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